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Our ref: Gunnedah Waste Facility (SSD-8530563) 

Mr Brendon MacKellar 
Director 
Mackellar Equipment Hire Pty Ltd 
Costalot 16 Torrens Road 
GUNNEDAH New South Wales 2380 
 
2 September 2022 

Subject: Request for Additional Information 

Dear Mr MacKellar 

I refer to the Response to Submissions for the Gunnedah Waste Facility (SSD-8530563). The 
Department has received advice from the Environment Protection Authority (see Attachment 1). 

You are requested to submit additional information that effectively addresses the issues identified 
in the EPA’s advice letter.   

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided, 
to the department by Friday 16 September 2022.  If you cannot meet this deadline or do not intend to 
provide the additional information, please advise the department via the NSW planning portal. 

If you have any questions, please contact Sheelagh Laguna on 02 9274 6574 or via email at 
sheelagh.laguna@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Lindsey Blecher 
Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 
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